
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
Mr Darrell Channing 
Director 
Adjudication Branch 
Australian Competition and Consumer Commission 
23 Marcus Clarke Street 
Canberra ACT 2601 
 
Your ref: CB10000468 
E-mail: adjudication@accc.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Channing 
 
CB – Primary Health Tasmania Limited – submission 
 
I refer to your letter of 25 July 2019 seeking interested party views on the collective 
bargaining submission by Primary Health Tasmania Limited. 
 
The submission notifies the ACCC of a proposed collective bargaining arrangement whereby 
Primary Health Tasmania Limited, on behalf of 28 Primary Health Organisations (PHOs), will 
negotiate the terms and conditions of the provision of data storage and analytic services to 
the PHOs by the WA Primary Health Alliance (WAPHA). 
 
I confirm that WAPHA is supportive of the proposed arrangement and has no objections to 
the proposed collective bargaining. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Adj Professor Learne Durrington  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER 


